LAKE RIDGE HOME ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS
SEPTEMBER 18TH 2017

PRESENT: GUESTS:
TOM ANDERSON MARK MERCER
ERIC HAYES MARVIN KORALEWSKI
DAVE JENSEN BRAD HILLRICH
BILL STEEBY ALAN ROSE
LOLA WILLIAMS
KATHY JOHNSON

VICKI ANDERSON
The meeting was called to order at 7:05pm by Anderson.

A motion was made by Jensen to approve the August minutes and financials, second by
Hayes, motion carried.

New Business:
A car show is set to be October 7th 2017 at the park. There will be a limited menu at
the Bar & Grill during this time with the full menu available after the car show is over.
The copier for office broke so we are getting bids for a new one.

A bid to replace the roof has been approved and it should be completed in the next
couple of weeks.

There have been three new Tv’s donated to the Bar & Grill’
The Bridge on hole 13 has been approved and replaced at an estimate of $3500.
The Jeff West Golf Tournament fundraiser is set for September 23, 2017.

Lola Williams was present with concerns of a tree falling down onto the cart path on the
12th hole tee box.

Old Business:
The Bar & Grill is still looking to hire a dish washer with starting pay at $7.25/hr.

The pool was closed on September 5, 2017. The self pay lock box collected
approximately the same amount as the volunteers last year.

Committee Reports:
Brad Hillrich has reported that the footers have been poured for a garage at the
Beaman residence and truss are being set for the house on Chicasha Lane.

The restrooms at the park have been vandalized again. They will no longer be open
except for planned events.

With no further business to address the meeting was adjourned at 7:35pm.

Submitted by
Bill Steeby, secretary



